
  

 
 

 

Bison harvested off the 
Aishihik Road (km8) 

 
 

 
 
 

Environment Yukon Conservation Officers are investigating the 
harvest of a bison on or shortly before Wednesday, Oct. 8, 2014. This 
harvest was not reported within the 10 day limit. 
 
The harvest took place in a closed area. 
 
Conservation Officers are asking the public for any information 
concerning any hunters or other people who may have been in that 
area that day. 
 
Please call the TIPP line or District Conservation Officer Services at 
867-634-2247. 
 
 

Respect Wildlife. Take only what you need. Use all that you take. 

 

INFORMATION WANTED 

 


